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CHI Investigation - War Memorial Hospital 

Dear all 

You will know that the above investigation has been going on for some time now. I want to let you know" as a 
matter of courtsey that the report is likely to be published early July possibly first week. I know that all of you 
were spoken to at some point to seek your views on particular aspects of that service that impacts on 
Portsmouth Hospitals. From my assessment of the situation there are possibly two areas in the report that might 
generate some interest for PHT. One relates to comments made to CHI from the then Community Trust that 
elderley patients were being sent out "early" and the other relates to the service level ageements we have with 
pharmacy. 

It would be helpful if you could provide me with a brief (very) overview of the di scussions you had during the 
interview so that I can prepare a response should we need to. It may well be that this is not going to be 
necessary- based on the converstaion I had with CHI but I woudl prefer to be ready. Jeff could you 


